Good afternoon Mr. Superfine,

Thank you for our conversation this afternoon regarding whether my staff could accept a gas card that has been offered by an organization that provided training.   Age Options, located at 834 Lake St., Oak Park, IL., provided a training called Taking Control of Your Health to become certified in providing information to community residents on living healthier lives.  They met on September 27, 2016 from 10am-1:00pm.

At the end of the training all participants were offered a $10 gas card of which my two staff, Herminia Vanna and Yolanda Vazquez, did not accept at the time.  Age Options recently emailed them on November 30, 2016 asking them if they would accept the gas card.  This prompted my call to you in which after a set of very detailed questions you deemed it permissible for my staff to accept the gas cards.    If you require further information, please feel free to contact me.
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Ivonne Sambolin, Director

Community Engagement

